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DRILLING INTERSECTS COPPER GOLD MINERALIZATION 
OVER 298 m  

 
 
Newmac Resources Inc. (TSX-V: NER) is pleased to report assays for the first two diamond 
drill holes completed in a 1,000 m program on it’s 100% owned Newmac property.  The first two 
holes where collared 5 m west of a diamond drill hole drilled east at –450 by Jacqueline gold in 
1988 that encountered 157 metes grading 0.18% copper including a 17 meter interval grading 
0.31% copper and 340 ppb gold.  Drill hole NM-05-01 was stopped in mineralization at a depth 
of 57.6 m after a fault was encountered.  Drill hole NM-05-02 was then drilled from the same set-
up at an angle of -800 and was stopped in mineralization at a depth of 310 m.  Assays for both of 
these holes are summarized below.  Assays for the remaining holes are pending, and will be 
released as soon as they are received. 
 
President David Hjerpe states “congratulations to our project geologist W. A Howell, P. Geo on a 
very successful initial recognizance drill program, this programs shows we have a very large 
copper-gold-molybdenum porphyry system covering an area of over 5 km in strike length, further 
assays on the remaining 3 holes will be released when received.  The company is very excited 
about the future prospects of this property.” 
 
 
DRILLING HIGHLIGHTS  
 
Hole No. From (m) To (m) Interval (m) Interval (ft) Cu (%) Au 

(g/tonne) 
NM-05-01 11.0 57.6 46.6 152.9 0.14  
including 11.0 39.0 28.0 91.8 0.16  
       
NM-05-02 12.0 310.0 298.0 977.4 0.14 0.005 
including 12.0 228.5 216.5 710.1 0.18 0.068 
       
 
 
Eco Tech Laboratory Ltd. of Kamloops, British Columbia completed copper and gold analyses 
for the company. Copper assays were determined by aqua-regia acid digestion and ICP analysis. 
Gold is being done by fire assay extraction and Atomic Absorption finish. 
 
 
W.A. Howell, P.Geo is the qualified person as defined by National Policy 43-101 who has 
reviewed the contents of this news release. 
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“David Hjerpe” 
 
David Hjerpe  
President 
  
 
This news release contains forward-looking statements within the meaning of the “safe harbour” provisions of the Private Securities 
Litigation Reform Act of 1995. These forward-looking statements are subject to risks and uncertainties and other factors that may 
cause Newmac Resources Inc.’s results to differ materially from expectations. These include risks relating to market fluctuations, 
property performance and other risks.  These forward-looking statements speak only as of the date hereof.   
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